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Sun Apr 28 2024 
Public  Submission by Martine Plumbe. 

Life is so precious and these lives are innocent. If this Government fails to pabcd this legislation, our society is 
certainly spiralling downhill quickly...  
Please take heed. I recommend that the Parliament pabcd this legislation.  
Hi, my name is Martine and I live in North Queensland. I am a regional coordinator for Christian Religious 
Instruction in State Schools, after many years as a Registered Nurse.  
These newborn babies can feel pain just like you or I. Post abortion, they are vulnerable and in pain. They 
need medical care even if their lives are cut short.  
Post abortion babies born alive are the most vulnerable in our society. The Government needs to protect 
them.  

Sincerely, Martine Plumbe 
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